
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 
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Friday 20th March 2015 

Dear Parents, 

The school has been overrun by pirates this week 

with Reception enjoying a day of dressing up and 

fun activities on Thursday. 

Our exciting news is that we have five adorable 

chicks in Year 2. They hatched overnight on 

Wednesday and were cheeping away when the class 

arrived on Thursday morning.  

We say goodbye today to Miss Williams and Miss 

Allison who have spent time in Reception and Year 1 

this term. They are returning to MMU to continue 

their studies.  
 

 

 
Author Visit 

As you know, we are having a visit from children’s 

Author , Damien Harvey on Monday 30th March.  

Have a look  at  Damien ’ s  website  

www.damianharvey.co.uk before he visits as this 

has information about Damien and his books, a    

diary of what he is doing and lots of other things. 

He will bring a selection of books to purchase and 

he will sign it on the day as a memento. The books 

are generally priced at £5. 

 

Netball 

Congratulations to both A and B teams who played 

brilliantly in three tournaments over the past 

three weeks. The B team came first and the A 

team came third. A wonderful achievement! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eclipse 

Have a look at the gallery on the website for  

photographs of the children enjoying the eclipse. 

Easter Service 

Year 5 will be hosting our Easter Service at St    

Oswald’s Church on Thursday 2nd April. You are all 

very welcome to join us at 2pm. School breaks up 

for Easter on 2nd April.  

Parent Consultations  

For the morning consultations please come to 

school and sign in at the office then take a seat in 

reception and your child’s class teacher will come 

and collect you as the day time consultations are 

taking place in School House. The evening  

consultations will take place in the classrooms as 

usual.  

Easter Egg Raffle 

Our Rose Queen, Molly Fox-Marrs 

and her attendants  have organised 

an Easter Egg Raffle in aid of The 

Christie.  Raffle tickets are 50p 

each or 3 for £1.  An Easter Egg 

Hamper is on offer as 1st prize 

St Oswald’s Souper Saturdays 

St Oswald’s is marking Lent by hosting two Souper  

Saturdays in the church.  They are to be held on   

Saturday February 21, and Saturday March 21 

from 12pm to 2pm.  Come and enjoy home-made 

soup, bread and cheese, tea, coffee or juice and 

have a chat. Tickets are £5 for adults and £2.50 

for under 16’s.  You can pay on the door. 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk 

If you shop online please register with  

easyfundraising and help us to raise funds for 

school.  It is really easy to register just follow the 

instructions below:- 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk 

Account,  Register NOW, support your cause, type 

in Brereton Primary School, click support, then 

register yourself as a supporter. 

You can go through this site when you are shopping 

on Amazon, ebay, John Lewis and many many more. 
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After School Clubs 

School Fleece 

School Fleece Jackets are now in stock priced £11.50.  

They come in chest sizes 24” to 34”.  If you would like a 

Fleece please see Mrs Sant or Mrs Betteley. 

 

School Meals 

All school meals must be paid for in advance. Should you 

wish to pay for meals in full for this half term, the total 

would be 29 meals @ £2.20 = £63.80. Please pay for 

meals by cash or cheque to the school office or online 

using the Cheshire East epayment system. 

 

School Visits 

We would like to offer an online payment system for 

making payments for school visits.  This can be done via 

the Cheshire East ePayment system, the same system as 

payments for school meals.  Each visit organised will be 

set up on the ePayments system for you to access to  

 

make a payment and consent to your child taking part.  

If you prefer you can still make a payment by sending it 

into school in an envelope clearly marked.  To access the 

ePayments google  Cheshire East Council ePayments, 

click on schools ePayments parents guide, click schools 

ePayments system to register and logon. 

 

CMC Adventure 20th—24th April 2015 Y5/6  

On Wednesday 25th March 2015 we will be holding 

a second meeting for parents/guardian who were 

unable to attend this week.  The meeting is to talk 

about when we leave and arrive home, the typical 

days routine, medications etc.  The meeting will 

begin at 5.00pm in the school hall. 

Day Club Age group Staff Times Cost 

Monday French Years 3,4,5,6  3.20—4.00pm Chargeable Fee 

Tuesday  High Five 

 

Tuesday Club 

Full 

 

Rugby  

Sports Club 

Year 3,4 

 

All 

 

 

Year 3,4,5,6 

Miss Williams 

Miss Allison 

Children’s  

Service 

 

North West  

Sports 

12.30 –1.00pm 

 

3.20-4.15pm 

 

 

24th Feb—31st Mar 

3.30-4.30pm 

No charge 

 

 

 

 

£22.00 for full 

course 

Wednesday 

 

 

 

 

 

Rugby 

Sports Club 

 

 

Brereton Wind 

Band 

Year 1,2 

 

 

 

KS2 

North West 

Sports 

 

 

Mrs Puttick 

25th Jan - 1st Apr 

3.30-4.30pm 

 

 

12.30—1.00pm 

£22 for full 

course 
See letter for details 

 

 

Chargeable fee 

Thursday High Five 

Netball Club 

 

 

Mad Science 

Year 5 

Year 6 

 

 

Year 2,3,4,5,6 

Mrs Sant 

Mrs Hollinshead 

 

 

Mad Science 

Thursday Lunchtime 

12.30—1.00pm 

 

 

15th Jan—19th 

March 

3.20-4.20pm 

No charge 

 

 

 

£60.00 for full 

course 

FULL 

Friday      


